
Staff Representative Group recap from meeting on November 18th, 2020 
 
Event Reminders (in chronological order): 

• Staff Council Meeting with special guest Ryan Nesbit on Wednesday, December 2nd at 
2:30pm. All staff are permitted and encouraged to attend. 

• 2021 Economic Outlook is free and virtual this year, event will be held at 10am on 
Thursday, December 3rd. Link to registration: http://events.terry.uga.edu/eo/register/ 

• Virtual Terry Holiday & Awards Luncheon is on Thursday, December 10th. Please be sure 
to RSVP via Taylor's email link by November 20th. Lunch Pickup @ Stelling Study from 
11:30am-12:30pm. Lunch on your own or in socially-distanced classroom groups from 
11:30am-1:30pm. Virtual Awards Ceremony via Zoom from 2:00-3:00pm. 

UGA Calendar: 

• Fall 2020 Classes End - December 9th 
• Fall 2020 Commencement - December 18th 
• Faculty & Staff Holiday Break - December 25th through January 1st 
• Spring 2021 Classes Begin - January 13th 

SRG's 2020 Accomplishments: 

• Facilitation of two Virtual Staff Socials 
• Alteration of the SRG Bylaws to form the Executive Committee 
• Creation of Meeting Recaps for Distribution to Constituents 
• Creation of Terry SRG Website - https://www.terry.uga.edu/about/staff-representative-

group.php 

Thank you so much for a great 2020, Staff Representative Group looks forward to serving you 
in 2021! Happy Holidays! 
 
 
The Terry College Staff Representative Group is a collection of elected staff members 
representing each department within Terry. This organization strives to foster community 
among classified staff through advocacy and open communication. The SRG serves as a channel 
of communication between classified staff and administrators to address issues of concern and 
interest within the college. If you have an item you would like to see addressed at our next 
meeting, please contact your department's SRG representative or SRG chair, Taylor Worley 
(tworley@uga.edu). 
 


